
 

 

 

September 24, 2019 

 

 

Dear Community Noise Forum Participant, 
 
In our letter last week, we shared that we expect a continuous closure of the Airport’s west 
runway (Runway 1L-19R) for approximately 10 days next month for several runway 
maintenance and runway enhancement projects.  
 
The dates for this continuous runway closure are now set for October 14, 2019 through 
October 24, 2019. During this continuous runway closure, arriving and departing aircraft will 
use the Airports east runway (Runway 1R/19L), and/or the Airport’s east-west runway 
(Runway 10-28).  
 
The work referenced will be completed as quickly as possible.   
 
 
Sincerely,  

   
Adam Bouchard  

Director of Operations   

 
 


